
 

 

 

North Carolina utilities Commission (NCUC) 

Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 

 

North Carolina state law requires that all sources of generation comply with the North Carolina 
Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity process before construction on a project begins. 

Renewable energy projects less than 2 MW in size are not required to obtain an actual 
"certificate"; however projects must report their proposed construction to the Commission and 
supply the information detailed in Commission Rule 8-65 before construction begins. 

Information on this process can be found on the North Carolina Utilities Commission Web site 
under Commission Rule 8-64 and Rule 8-65. 

Please send a copy of the NCUC report to the City of Concord NC with the Interconnection 
Request. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Effective-3/04/2019 

http://www.duke-energy.com/pdfs/ncuc-r8-65.pdf
http://www.ncuc.net/

